
Hello everyone, 
 
I hope you are all well and safe with your family at home. 
 
I’m sure you are all trying your best to complete some of your home learning grids as it’s important 
to keep up with your learning but make sure you’re having fun while you’re doing it. I bet you’re 
enjoying MyMaths and Educations City as I know you all love using tablets. I do know that you’ll be 
enjoying Go Noodle, especially our favourite dances. Can you remember what they were? That’s 
right, ‘Peanut Butter in a Cup’ and ‘I’m still Standing’. Keep dancing and singing these to remember 
our class happy times! 
 
The weather has been really nice so far so I hope you are making the most of being outside, if you 
can. I bet you have been going for family walks or riding your bike to keep yourself fit and playing in 
the garden. Most of all having fun with your family during these unusual times. Have any of you 
learnt a new skill that perhaps your brothers, sisters or parents have taught you? I’ve been busy 
gardening, cleaning my car (that was hard work!), going for walks and doing my own school work! 
I’ve also been in school to work with children here, along with other members of staff. Every 
Thursday evening I’ve joined in with my neighbours, while standing on my doorstep, clapping all 
those people that are helping us during these times. Have you joined in with this? Mrs Gamble is 
missing hearing you read on a Monday afternoon but I’m sure you’re all keeping up with your 
reading at home so you can impress her when we return to school.  
 
Mrs Wyke has asked me to send you all a message from her too. She says I’m missing seeing your 
smiling faces while we’re not at school. When I’ve been for walks around the neighbourhood, I’ve 
seen many lovely pictures and teddies in windows. I hope you’re all keeping safe and busy at home. 
Take care. 
 
I look forward to you sharing with me all of the exciting things you’ve done while you’ve been at 
home. I’m missing our class hugs and I look forward to receiving some soon! Take care and keep 
safe. 
 
Love, 
 
Miss Gamble 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 


